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Dates for your diary Spring Term 

17th – 21st 

Feb  
Half Term 

24th Feb – 

midday 

Deadline for ordering Y5 revision 

books 

25th Feb, 4th. 

11th, 18th and 

25th Mar 

4B Swimming 

26th Feb Yr 4 PGL Meeting 6.00 p.m. 

27th Feb, 6th 

13th, 20th and 

27th Mar 

4P Swimming 

28th Feb 
Deadline for returning the Y4 PGL 

Room Sharing Form 

3rd Mar 
Deadline for paying for Y6 Oxford 

Castle & Prison Visit 

5th Mar 

Y5 Deadline for paying for Theatre 

Treehouse Visit and visit to Natural 

History Museum (on 7th May) 

7th Mar 
Y6 Final payment for Grittleton 

due 

7th Mar Y4 Final payment for PGL due 

10th Mar Treehouse Theatre visiting Y5 

w/e 21st Mar Extra-curricular clubs finish 

2nd Apr  

2.00 p.m. 

Y5 Performance of Starship 

Lighthawk – details to follow 

2nd April 

6.00 p.m. 

Y5 Performance of Starship 

Lighthawk – details to follow 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

Have a lovely half term and 

we look forward to seeing the 

children on Monday 24th 

February. 

YEAR 6 SATS SUPPORT 

Further to Mrs Findlay’s letter earlier this week 

this is just a reminder of the support that is 

being provided for Y6 in the run up to the 

SATs exams.  Full details can be found on the 

letter on our website. 

➢ Quick Fix Time – for the first 15 mins at 

the beginning of lunch, children have a 

daily opportunity to ‘check in’ with their 

teacher about something they are finding 

tricky. 

➢ Parent / carer and child SATs support 

session 5pm – 6pm on a Tuesday (starting 

Tuesday 25th February and running until 

the SATs).   

➢ Pupils after school SATs support – 

Thursday after school support session 

3.15pm – 4pm (starting Thursday 27th 

February and running until the SATs) – 

please complete the form that is on the 

bottom of the letter and return to the 

school office if your child wishes to attend 

these sessions – thank you. 

LATE PICK UP 

In the unlikely event that you may be running late, please 

ensure you call the school office before 3.15 p.m. to give 

us time to let your child know and keep them safely in 

the office until your arrival – thank you. 
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